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This summer I visited the Washington DC and there were two things on 

my bucket list, visit the National Museum of African American History & 

Culture and the National Association of University Women 

headquarters.  

 Although, the headquarters was closed for the month of July due to the 

National convention I was able to view the beautiful landscaping, and 

see the official historical landmark plaque displayed in the front yard 

and take pictures of the brick lined driveway where I was able to find 

some of our branch member's bricks.   

Another highlight of my DC trip was my visit to the National Museum of 

African American History and Culture where one of our Founders Mary 

Church Terrell was displayed in two separate exhibits at the museum, I 

felt such a sense of pride in being a member of the NAUW organization 

and I encourage everyone to make it your mission to visit these two 

iconic and historical sites. 

Written by Paula May. 

 


